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Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

The Academy consultation period closes this Friday, 14th June.  

 

Thank you to those of you who have already completed the parent questionnaire.  If you still 

wish to share your opinions on the proposal, please ensure that they are with the school office 

by Friday. Questionnaire forms are available from the school office.  

  

The questions and answers from the consultation meetings that took place on Wednesday 

22nd May are on the school website, these may help you to make your decision. 

  

If you have additional questions that have not been addressed in the document on the school 

website, that you feel would help you make a more informed decision, please let the school 

office have these by the end of the day tomorrow (Wednesday 12th June). These will then be 

answered and added to the school website before Friday. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr Mallott and Mrs Rich 
 

mailto:office@northborough.peterborough.sch.uk

